
 

 

 

 
 
 12th May 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Visit to Bugtopia Hornsea Zoo, Hornsea Freeport 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have booked a visit for our 
Foundation pupils to visit Bugtopia at Hornsea Freeport on Monday 9th 
June 2025. 
 
This half term, the Foundation stage topic is Minibeasts so this trip 
gives them the opportunity to learn about different invertebrates and 
the environment they live in. They will have the opportunity to have a 
hands-on session with the creatures and also get to explore the 
tropical house. This will link to the work we have been doing in class. 
 
We will be leaving school by coach at 9.00am and return to school by approximately 1pm. We are 
planning to have picnic (nut free) on the school field on our return, weather permitting (indoors if 
necessary), which will be provided by the school kitchen. Pupils will need to wear their school 
uniform, including sensible shoes and a waterproof coat. 
 
To enable us to facilitate this visit, we would like to request a voluntary contribution of £21.00 from 
parents/carers; this cost includes coach travel and cost for entry to Bugtopia. Please could payment 
be made via the Arbor app (please contact the office if you require assistance with this). 
 
Please also complete the Google Form to consent to your child taking part in this visit via this link 
and to order your child’s lunch: 
 

https://forms.gle/jsE6zJpo3bcJjeL56 
 

We are really looking forward to our visit and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
D Ashby and P Birdsall 

 
Mrs D Ashby & Miss P Birdsall 
Foundation Class Teachers 

https://forms.gle/jsE6zJpo3bcJjeL56

